EMBASSY OF BURKINA FASO BURKINA FASO
NEW DELHI UNITE - PROGRES - JUSTICE
2014-389/ABFI/CMD June 12, 2014

Mr. Md. Sabur Khan

Chairman,

Daffodil Group &

Daffodil International University
102/1, Sukrabad, Mirpur Road, Dhaka
Bangladesh

Dear Sir,

I am pleased to inform you that your application for the post of Honorary Consul of Burkina
Faso in Dhaka, Bangladesh has been approved by the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Regional
Cooperation of Burkina Faso.

Thus, I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartiest congratulations to you for
getting the approval from Burkina side, furthermore I would like to inform you that your
appointment will be finalized based on the approval of the Government of Bangladesh through
diplomatic channel.

In addition, I would like to inform you that in the framework to strengthen the economic and
trade relations between the two countries, it will be appropriate to also appoint a Vice Honorary
Consul who can contribute and assist you to carry out the responsibilities on the Consulate
activities.

In this context, I would request you to kindly propose a name for the nomination for the post of
Vice Honorary Consul. The candidate can be your close associate who is competent enough to
help you to facilitate your duties and responsibilities of the consulate.

It will be appreciated if the candidate holds a different background such as a business
entrepreneur, who can promote business and investment opportunities of Burkina Faso.
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Hence, I would be pleased if you could send the C.V. of the proposed Vice Honorary at the
earliest.

While thanking you for your friendship and continued cooperation, please accept, Dear Sir, the
assurances of my distinguished consideration.

Idriss Raoua O
Ambassador Extraordinary & Plenipotentiary




